
 

 

 
         Date: 21 Nov 2024 
 

 

The excitement is building in Year 6 as the children are being active participants in choosing their 
tent, dorm and team mates for the camp. I'm sure that you are seeing similar excitement at home. 

  

We continue to monitor the weather and hope for an upturn from the rain of the last few days. 
Safety and quality of experience will be the main concerns in any decisions that we make regarding 
the viability of the camp. This includes exercising the provision that we have of all children sleeping 
indoors if the weather turns inclement at the last moment. 

  

To help with preparations we are resharing the link to the APA Zoom presentation that was held in 
October. 

  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QKbRVurje8806BoX4qXeqaK4Ir6_nPQk/view?usp=sharing 

  

Please also see the previously shared kit list for your convenience. Please go through this with your 
children so that they know what they have got when they arrive at camp. This includes their 
nightwear, towels and toiletries. 

  

 KJS Year 6 Kit List 

  

If your child requires essential prescribed medication on camp please complete the KJS Camp 
Medication form below: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QKbRVurje8806BoX4qXeqaK4Ir6_nPQk/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZEdLZICF4I1f3u-fYdQzpwiYa7YRR9sc/view?usp=sharing


 

 

  

Camp Medication Form 

  

We will depart school as close to 8:45 on Tuesday 3rd and will return to KJS at 2:30 on Friday 
6th. Your child will be back in time to get their school bus although we also understand that you 
might want to come and meet them.  

  

If you have any questions regarding any of the above please get in touch with your child's class 
teacher or Mr Fay. We have been able to answer and support those parents who have been directly 
in touch with us requiring a range of clarifications.  

  

Thanks for your support in helping to make the Year 6 camp a success for your children. Please 
continue that positive support as the camp gets nearer. 

  

Kind regards, 

The Year 6 Team 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1whe5-nIZQISoJvlxESrRIGv3gXCbLOsVPmA45Guo6yU/edit?tab=t.0

